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Tena koutou katoa, 
 
The countdown towards the end of the term has started with only 17 school days remaining...where did the 
year go? There’s still so much more to do! 
 
Our tamariki have been extremely busy out and about in our 
environment with all sorts of projects going on over the last week. 
We have kids planting natives, produce, building herb gardens, 
weeding, selling worm tea and herbs. It’s fantastic seeing our 
kids in their environment and owning it! Feedback from parents 
so far regarding the herbs we are currently selling have been 
positive and our whanau have made pesto, pizza, meatballs and 
green smoothie drinks just to name a few. If you spot our Garden 
to Table kids out there selling herbs and you don’t agree with the 
price they are asking then have a go at haggling with them...I 
found some bunches too small and thought hmmm how will our 
kids learn a bit more here regarding customer satisfaction...I 
thought I’ll haggle a better, more suitable price or purchase two 
for the price of one...good business sense is something we need 
to teach our tamariki. Have a go...challenges are great for our kids! 
 
First Credit Union​​ - Thank you to the First Credit Union for your grant.  We received 
$2000 towards purchasing garden equipment …. something we really needed to get 
our project off the ground…. spades, wheelbarrows, gardening gloves, hoses, 
watering cans just to name a few of the goodies we received. ​THANK YOU FROM 
TAUPO PRIMARY SCHOOL. 
 
Keep an eye out around town for your child’s ​Xmas​​ tree. Three 
classes have picked this challenge up. They look spectacular. 
The rooms who are doing these are 16, 15 and 12.  
 
Good luck to all our ​swimming sports​​ representatives today as 
they swim at the interschool comps. We’ll keep you posted as to 
how we go with this next week...FEELING EXCITED! 
 
Ki O Rahi-​​this week we are lucky to have our kids involved in a 
game of sports called Ki O Rahi. This was a sport that was used 
to train Maori Warriors with skills of strength, speed and agility. 
This game involves a real mixture of rugby, netball, ripper, 
basketball and most of team work whilst running around the 
seven pou of the world. Taniwhas versus warriors...such a great 
game. Come and watch if you see our kids are busy playing on 
the field. 
 



https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FSK2K6C

